Hey guys, I wanted to remind you that today is Giving Tuesday!  Please consider making a donation to The Ability Experience today so they can continue to help create shared experiences during and after COVID-19.  Any gifts today go towards are chapter fundraising so please consider giving as well as sharing the link on your social media.  
https://www.givecampus.com/schools/PiKappaPhiFoundation/ability-experience

Wednesday May 6th, The Ability Experience is hosting an Ask Anything Panel where a panel of people with disabilities will be answering questions about their experiences living with a disability.  Sign up now and submit your questions!
https://abilityexperience.org/event/7650/

Hey guys, sign up for The Ability Experience’s first ever virtual friendship visit Thursday night.  It’s going to be a live dance party with people with disabilities and Pi Kappa Phi’s from all over the country! This should be a blast!
https://abilityexperience.org/event/virtual-friendship-visit/

The Ability Experience is hosting a Fortnite and Rocket League tournament this Friday November 8th with participants from all over the country!  Let’s get some guys signed up and win the whole thing!
https://www.classy.org/event/gaming-for-inclusion/e282042


Run, bike or do whatever challenges you, Ability Week will close out Saturday November 9th with a one-day challenge event!  Let’s get outside and push ourselves to help raise awareness for people with disabilities! 
https://www.classy.org/event/ability-experience-day-virtual-challenge/e281488


